
 

 
 

STATEMENT FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
THUNDER BAY, ON, June 28, 2022 
 

A STATEMENT FROM THE THUNDER BAY POLICE SERVICES BOARD 
 

Effective immediately, Chief Sylvie Hauth has been suspended from her role as a result of the serious 
allegations brought forward by the Ontario Civilian Police Commission (OCPC), pending the outcome of 
that process. Acting Deputy Chief Dan Taddeo will lead the Thunder Bay Police Service at this time. The 
Board will have no further comment as the matter is now before the OCPC. 
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Media Contact: Secretary John Hannam  
     (807) 622-9585 
                 psbsecretary@hotmail.com 

 

mailto:psbsecretary@hotmail.com

